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17 July 2020 
Dear Parents 
 
I just wanted to write to you to wish you all a happy and healthy holiday!  Thank you all for 
your support over this term and for the amazing thank yous and gifts – they are truly 
appreciated by us all. 
 
I will write to you again near the end of the holidays to update you on any guidance we have 
received and to remind you of the key arrangements for September.  Our risk assessment 
for reopening is on the website if you’d like to look at the safety measures we have in place. 
 
Key things for your attention over the holiday: 
 
-we are returning to full uniform and school shoes / plain black trainers so please ensure 
your child has a smart uniform and shoes ready for the start of term. 
 
-school dinners need to be ordered.  Please order by Thursday 3rd September for the 
following week.  Current Year 2 pupils who are moving to Year 3 will only receive a free 
school meal if you have a benefit related free school meal award.  If not, you will need to 
pay on SIMS Pay first. 
 
-read the reopening letter I sent last week and make sure you know what time and what 
gate you need to use to drop off and pick up your child – one parent only please.  
 
-read your child’s transition book with the if they received one so they are prepared for 
September 
 
-check out our final staff video….. https://youtu.be/IkE_Qy_4_bo  
 
-activate your summer holiday food voucher on Monday (Free school meals only) and email 
the office if you have any problems 
 
-keep an eye on Marvellous Me and Twitter for updates during the holiday 
 
-if you need any help over the holidays, please email the school office and I will check this 
regularly  
 
Have a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you all again in September. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Helen Frampton 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 
Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 
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